
Fesmire, Mark, EMNRD 

From: TAHLIA VAN [tahliavan@msn.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, November 14, 2007 4:50 PM 
To: Fesmire, Mark, EMNRD 
Subject: oil drilling waste 

Dear Mark, 
We support the repeal of Rule 50 [ 9.15 .17 .' 2 . 50mnac] and i t s replacement w i t h a proprosed 
new r u l e c o d i f i e d as 19.15.17nmac.all concerning r u l e s of handling waste from o i l d r i l l i n g 
operations. I am a physician and my brother i s a petroleum g e o l o g i s t and we are w e l l aware 
of the hazards of contamination by t h i s "mud" which may contain a l l types of chemicals-
which can be harmful and p o t e n t i a l l y f a t a l i f ingested .Tahlia Van and I have a house and 
w e l l very close t o p r e v i o u s l y d r i l l e d w e lls and are very concerned. 
Sin c e r e l y 
Sam Kinard'and Tahlia Van -
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